
J.M. Teague Engineering & Planning (JMTE) worked with Arnett Muldrow

& Associates to develop a wayfinding master plan for the City of Sumter,

South Carolina in 2015. The goal of the wayfinding master plan was to

facilitate visitor navigation, generate community pride, and develop an

attractive, consistent signage system to set Sumter apart as a unique
destination. The process included conducting stakeholder roundtable

sessions, identifying infrastructure and system destinations, designing

sign typology, developing sign locations and phasing, providing accurate cost

estimates for implementation.

In 2017, the City hired JMTE to manage the implementation of the plan. This 

included coordinating with SCDOT for encroachment agreements, 

developing bid documents for fabricators and installers, and managing the 

subcontractor work. This phased project is ongoing and includes the

installation of 120 vehicular signs, 22 pedestrian signs, 22 parking signs and 

15 gateway signs.  
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